

Future Teachers -Tomorrow's Educators

The Future Teachers of America of Walterboro High School are united with the aim of being exposed to the advantages and disadvantages of the teaching profession.

Members of F.T.A. enjoy working as teachers' aides and sponsoring Teacher Appreciation Day. The senior members have the opportunity to visit other schools to observe teaching techniques.

Special projects included working in the concession stands at Junior Varsity football games and holding the annual talent show. Proceeds go toward a scholarship for a worthy senior.

This year the president of the Walterboro chapter was appointed Director of District 1, and in January the District 1 meeting was held in Walterboro.

Come on, Marianne, teachers have to stay awake.



First Row: Merry VonLehe, Secretary-Treasurer; Nancy Lytchfield, Vice-President; Cathy Hargrove, President. Second Row: Linda Martin, Betty Skardon, Debbie Ritter, Marianne Leal, Donna Culpepper, Charla McLauchlin, Kay Berry, Sandra Benton, Nancy Strickland, Patty Finigan, Susan Drew, Barbara Jean Gruber. Third Row: Patsy Strickland, Cathy Ross, Debbi Stewart, Rachel Dodd, Kathy Limehouse, Ann Moylan, Kay Bowers, Emmy Kinard, Becky Thompson, Betty Lee Sweat, Shirley Canaday, Alice Remley. Fourth Row: Beth Warshaw, Terry Lake, Kathy Dandridge, Harriett Pellum, Bettyllew Moylan, Bonnie Ritter, Gail Tumbleston, Linda Pye.